24* November 2022

Dear Parents o,nd carers,

As Po,rt of our commitment to developing reading in our school, we are Pleased bo announce that as o f this year,
we have infroduced ‘The Avenue Book Shopi. Each term (three limes o Hear) every child in the school will be able to
visit our pop-up book shop bo choose a book that H‘leH can take home, complekelﬂ free! Not 0n15 does this give them
the oPPorluniL\Lj lo browse and choose a book 9iv'mg them ownership and responsibilitg, it also means thal H"LCH can
begin or add fo their own home [ibrarl:j. This new iniliative will mean thal children starhng in Recephon will receive

9 books over their lime at The Avenue. Current Year Is will gek 6 books and Year 2s will gek 3 books durlng the rest
of their lime al the school.

Reading is a vitallﬂ important skill and there are signi J:icant links belween earlH reading and altainment in laker
educalion. This includes ‘readlng for Pleasure' - simplﬂ, choos’mg lo read because it is an enJoHable achvitﬂ.
Please take the time to share your child's new book that H‘»eg bring home, it rea”g is invaluable for your child's
progress. There are some use ful in formo,Hon videos linked below to suPPorL you when reading with your child bul

Please do come lo sPeo,k lo us lf you would like more support with this ab home.

Whﬂ read o your child:
hHPs://schools.rulhmiskln.com/tralnlng/vlew/Tu[rlpDuéa/MJ-deSo

10 Hungs lo think aboul when you read fo your child:
ths://schools.rukhmiskin.com/kralnlng/vlew/Zabq|5T|</EYVOIBH

Your child wi“ be bringing home Hmeir chosen |300|< Hus wee|<. We hope Hou enJoH snuggling uP and sharing ik H‘»is

wee|< o,nd mo,nH hmes in Hw J:uture,

Thank HOU J:Of‘ HOUJ‘ conhnued SU,PPOI"L

Emma COHTGF

Readlng Leader


https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/Tu4pDu6a/41JdGw5o
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/2abq15Tk/tYvoIBlt

